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We have had such a busy few weeks thinking about our 
‘Christmas’ topic.  As well as getting ready for our show we 
have: 

 Written and posted our letters to Father Christmas. 

 Baked biscuits and served coffee in our own Costa   
Coffee. 

 Sorted the presents to go into Santa’s sleigh. 

 

Next week is our Christmas party so don’t forget to come 
to school on Tuesday in your party clothes.  Wednesday 
will be our Christingle service in school.  Thursday is 
Christmas jumper day.  As you can see we will be having 
such a busy final week at school so there will be no    
homework this week.   

 I would also like to take this opportunity 
to say thank you for all of your hard 
work and support over the past term.           
The children are very grateful for        
everything you have contributed to our 
classroom and so am I.   

I hope you all have a wonderful 
Christmas break and come back in the 
new year ready to begin a new term 
of hard work and fun! 

Merry Christmas everyone! 

Mrs Heaton 


